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   26th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Enterprise Day 

 

Mr Stoddart’s class has been invited to OBA to take part in their 

Young Enterprise Day on Tuesday 31st January. 

 

OBA have arranged transport to collect the children from school at 

9.10am, returning to school at 3.00pm.  Please ensure your child is at 
school on time. 
 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch or £2.20 so they can 

purchase a ‘meal deal’ from the school canteen.  Those children who 

receive Free School Meals will receive a meal from the canteen. 

 

For health and safety reasons, please be aware that pupils who 
consistently break our school rules will not be allowed to attend. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


